
Greetings! 

 
Please join me as a reader in our Virtual Read-a-Thon! Using the web tool Flipgrid, we will hold 

this "event" from now until END DATE. 

 
Flipgrid will allow you to record a short video (it must be under 10 minutes in length) of you 

sharing an excerpt from a book or just talking about what you have been reading and why 

reading is important to you. 

 
How does it work? Visit this website, PLACE LINK HERE, and click "Record a Response." Then, 

click "Join with Google" and login with your Google account. Follow the prompts to record your 

video. It will then be added to our Flipgrid after it is approved. Remember, videos must be 

under 10 minutes in length so pick a short excerpt to read. 

 
The content on our Flipgrid is only available for view by individuals with the link. It has been 

shared with students and they will also be given access to record their own videos - please 

encourage your students to do this! 

 
Please consider participating! 

 
Thank you! 
 


